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For more information please contact: 

The business community is invited to participate in a special Open House meeting 

sponsored by the Pasadena Department of Transportation to gain your input on 

setting priorities for future bikeway installations throughout the city.  The meeting 

will be held at: 

Jackie Robinson Community Center 

1020 N. Fair Oaks Ave 

Thursday, October 2, 2014 

3:30pm—5:30pm 

 
 

The Future of Bicycling  
in Pasadena 

Please visit our website to review the results of 
the Bikeway Analysis and Feasibility Study   
 
http://cityofpasadena.net/transportation/
BikePlan/ 
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